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Richa rd J. Con.tay , Esqui re
Patton, Coggs fi Blow
2550 l1 Strcet,it. W. IN RESPONSE REITR
'..'a shi ngton , DC 20037 T0 l~01A-79-265

Dear Mr. Conway:

This is in respcase to your letter of July 9,1979, in which you requested,
pursuant to the Frec' fem of Information Act, records relating to guarantees
for a type of loans kno.in as "V-l. cans."

The Nuclear Regulatory Ccenission has never been involved in any "V-
l oan" guarantees, and has no records concerning them.
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